TOWN OF STRATTON
STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES
SEPTEMBER 4, 2014

The Stratton School Board held its monthly meeting on Thursday, September 4, 2014
at the Stratton Town Office. The meeting was called to order at 7:02 P.M.

ATTENDING: Sicbhan Eddy Young, Director, Lorraine M. Weeks Newell, Secretary
and WCSU Superintendent, Steven John.

BUSINESS: _

1} Siobhan Young made the motion to modify the agenda and Lorraine Weeks
Newell seconded. Modifications are under Other Business.

2) The Stratton School Board received correspondence from the Winhall Board-
of School Directors and addressed to Stratton school parents regarding bussing for the
2014/2015 school year. The packet included copies of the bus routes to the schools,
time and place of pick up in the a.m. and return time of drop off in the afternoon. Should
a parent need additional copies of this schedule you can find it on the Stratton website
at townofstrattonvt.com. Copies are also available at the town office.

3) Billing was received from the following:

The Mountain School at Winhall - Tuition $ 66,500.00

Vermont School boards Association - District expenses 269.22
The order was reviewed, approved and signed.

The total amount of the 9/4/2014 order was $66,769.22.

4) The minutes of the August 19, 2014 meeting were read. Lorraine Weeks-
Newell motioned to approve the minutes and Siobhan Young seconded. The
minutes were approved.

OTHER BUSINESS: WCSU Superintendent Steven John addressed the tuition bill that
Stratton received for a student attending Leland & Grey High School for a period of
time during the 2013/2014 school year. As was stated in last months minutes, the
Stratton board was not aware of the student and no residency application for tuition
assistance had been completed. Superintendent John has been in contact with the high
school and continues to look into the situation and will come to the best solution given
the circumstances.

There being no other business, Siobhan Young motioned to adjourn the meeting and
Lorraine Weeks Newell seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
' .

Lorraine M. Weeks Newell
Stratton School Board Secretary




